From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>

Sent: Friday, May 8, 2020 8:04 PM

To: Kerry Bigelow <KBigelow @chulavistaca.gov>; Cristina Hernandez <chernandez@chulavistaca.gov>
Subject: New eComment for City Council Meeting

Warning:
External
Email

New eComment for City Council Meeting

Theresa Acerro submitted a new eComment.
Meeting: City Council Meeting

item: B. 20-0183 PRESENTATION OF A PROCLAMATION TO DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC
WORKS IRACSEMA QUILANTAN AND DIRECTOR OF ENGINEERING AND CAPITAL
PROJECTS WILLIAM VALLE, PROCLAIMING THE WEEK OF MAY 17 THROUGH MAY 23,
2020 AS NATIONAL PUBLIC WORKS WEEK IN THE CITY OF CHULA VISTA

eComment: The city of San Diego has been much more successful in eliminating illegal pot
shops. They focus on going after the owners of the property not the people running the
businesses. Why doesn't the city pass a satisfactory ordinance similar to San Diego's to go after
the property owners, so that we don't have 16 active illegal businesses in just the southwest-
District 4? What is being done, or not done now is utterly useless. If this problem was in the east-
not likely due to the lack of commercial and industrial zoning with appropriate buildings due to
foolish zone changes- we would not be have such a huge problem, since it would not be
tolerated.Also if police have closed down 12 in April all but 1 must have been in District 2. We
lost one and gained 2 in District 4 since April.
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